
 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday, February 14, 2023 
Did you know that 92 million tonnes of clothes end up in landfills every year? Thanks to you Eco Club has diverted 
15 garbage bags of clothes from landfills. Thank you to everyone who donated their used clothing. The teens 
shelter in Oshawa, The refuge was extremely excited to receive all the teens clothes and winter clothes you 
donated. Viki’s Values in Lindsay and The Mission also appreciate your donations.  
 
Dance Club 

 Check out PPHS’s very own dance team. We will meet Tuesdays and Thursdays in the Drama room.  
 
Music  

 Junior Concert Band rehearses today after school until 4:15pm.   
 Senior Wind Ensemble rehearses this evening from 7:00pm – 9:00pm. We will be collecting holiday music 

and passing out some new music for the 150th celebrations.   
 
Student Council  

 Please attend a mandatory meeting today in room 180 (Mr. Ashmore’s room). 
 
DELF  

 For grade students who are planning on registering for DELF this semester please come to a brief meeting 
at lunch in room 220 on Wednesday February 15th. The meeting will be at the start of lunch, but drop ins 
anytime also work.  

 
Curling  

 Congratulations to the PPHS Curling Team for their 6-4 win over Bowmanville in the LOSSA semi finals. They 
will be playing in the LOSSAA finals next week on Wednesday at home.  

 
Girls’ Rugby  

 A reminder to turn in your forms to the office or Mme. Davidson ASAP. We hope to practice on Wednesday 
after school.  

 
Drama Sweaters  

 Sweaters are now available to purchase. Please check the Port Perry Drama Club Instagram and our School 
Website. They are only available for a limited time.  

 
 
 
 

PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 



Library  
 Our next White Pine Wednesday is tomorrow at 12:00pm, with author Nicola Davison, who wrote the 

White Pine novel, Decoding Dot Grey. Come and hear what inspired the novel and the process of writing. If 
you would like to attend, please come, and sign up in the library today at lunch.   

 
Valentines Dance  

 Reminder to all students with tickets. The rescheduled dance is this Thursday from 6:00pm – 9:00pm.  
 


